Minutes of the Patient Participation Group
Wednesday, 5thJune  2013
at St Luke’s Primary Care Centre
This meeting was held as a follow up to the one held on 14th May 2013 about DETECT health promotion activities. It was in addition to the regular cycle of quarterly meetings.
Present   
Joan Randell (Chair) Ray Chapman, Catherine Donaldson, Christine Churchman, Brian Morgan and
Chris Page (patients) 
Apologies 
Apologies were received from Pauline Robinson, Tom Tarry and Graham Jamieson (Managing Partner) 

Next Quarterly Meeting
At GJ’s request, the date of the next quarterly meeting was re-arranged and it will now take place on Wednesday, 31st July at 6.15
Transition to new computer system
Members’ availability to provide support to patients at the surgery when the new IT system goes live is as follows: 
Actions TT , PR and BM please advise GJ of any days times when you could be available.
	
	             Availability  from  16th  July 2013

	
	Chris
	Catherine
	Ray 

2 sessions          
	Joan
	Tom
	Pauline
	Brian

	Tuesday
	am or pm
	am or pm
	pm
	
	
	
	

	Wednesday
	
	am or pm
	pm
	am
	
	
	

	Thursday
	
	am or pm
	pm
	
	
	
	

	Friday
	am or pm
	am or pm
	pm
	am
	
	
	


             GJ  to draw up a rota based on the above and advise
DETECT Sun Aware Campaign

Arrangements are virtually complete
· Ruth Fox (McMillan Nurse Specialist)has provided support and good advice about resources.

· Emily Fox (Crawford Pharmaceuticals) will provide 200 samples of sunscreen & leaflets

· Kuldip Chater (La Roche-Posay) will provide 60 samples of sunscreen (this was increased to 180 on the following day after a meeting with BM) and leaflets.

· Samples from both to be posted to the surgery for the attention of MS

· Agreed that samples would be portioned out throughout the week and not left on display when it is not manned (left at Reception at other times)

· Posters and leaflets have been obtained free of charge from Cancer Research
· The group reviewed and approved a Powerpoint Sun Aware presentation based on Cancer Research materials.  Mini Scott has kindly agreed to add it to the schedule for  the display screens in waiting rooms.
· Posters have been designed. Mini to display several around the surgery and CD to distribute ten posters to various locations around the village.

· A rota has been drawn up with morning sessions 9 to 12 and afternoon sessions 12 to 3 on all five days starting 1st July.

· A display will be mounted in the ground floor waiting room

· Photograph and article to be sent to the Chronicle and Echo for possible publication

· A pack of materials was provided for each member – rota, Powerpoint presentation handout and poster.

· Information about the event has been sent to Jit Parek, DETECT champion co-ordinator. 

· CP proposed that BM should claim expenses for postage and printing by presenting an “invoice” and to be paid from the book fund.

· Agreed that the timing of the forthcoming event was very appropriate
Actions Packs o be sent on to PR and TT
              BM to deliver posters to CD
The meeting ended at 7.40 and JR thanked everyone for their contribution. Also, thanks to RC  for providing a laptop for the presentation.
Next meeting
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CHANGE OF DATE





NEXT QUARTERLY MEETING HAS BEEN REARRANGED





Wednesday, 31st July at 6.15 p.m.











